
Book Clubs Begin!
We are excited announce a new opportunity for
our students. After spring break, we will
implement our new weekly book club meetings!
Students will meet once a week from 1:00-1:20
to discuss stories and other pieces of literature.
This is the tentative schedule. More information
coming soon!

Mondays: Great White Sharks
Tuesdays: Sand Sharks
Thursdays: Hammer Head Sharks
Fridays: Leopard Sharks

IMPORTANT DATES

• Mar 29: Camouflage/Tie Dye Day
• Mar 30: Dress Like a Teacher
• Mar 31: Pajama Day
• April 1: Dress to Impress
• Apr 2-11: Spring Break
• Apr 12: Hybrid Concurrent Learning Resumes

Synchronous
School Instruction Remains
8:30 am - 11:30 am daily

Don’t forget to work on iRead 20 minutes
Access iRead (and Wonders/MyMath=McGraw 
Hill) from the Bohn Website under the Distance

Learning tab:

https://bohn.tracy.k12.ca.us/digital-learning

Arriving ON TIME!
It is imperative students arrive BEFORE

8:30 am to in person learning and also to
distance learning. It is extremely disruptive when
we must stop instruction to let late students in the
meeting as well as interrupt the learning of others
to let late students in to the classroom. Please be
respectful of all students learning and our
teaching by arriving to learning before 8:30 am.
Thank you for your attention to this important
matter.

Not a Second to Waste!
Because Hybrid Concurrent learning
schedules require a great deal of
patience from all, we want to make
sure students are not losing valuable
learning time. As a result, below is a
list of what students can work on if
they finish work early.
• iRead
• Xtramath.org
• Prodigy.com
• Read a book
• Write a story
• Read on Epic!

Pick-up and Drop-off
This week we gave all students attending class on campus an ORANGE NAME PLATE. This name plate is to
be kept in your car to help speed up the car line process. Mr. Burstein can see the name on the dash of your
car, and then we can have your student ready to go when you pull up to the cones. If you prefer to walk up to
pick up your child, please bring your ORANGE NAME PLATE with you. You will wait your turn in line by the
crossing guard, and then show your child’s name to the teacher calling students for dismissal. Please don’t wave
down your child to come out of line until a teacher dismisses him or her. This is for the safety of all. Thank
you for your cooperation and understanding of our NEW and IMPROVED carline procedures!

Mrs. Brown & Mrs. Delucchi’s 
Shark Bites
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• Write a letter
• Practice math 

facts with 
playing cards

• White board 
binder games

https://bohn.tracy.k12.ca.us/digital-learning

